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JUNIOR CHOIR
Celebration in Song

It's been an exciting return to our Junior Choir rehearsals with the lifting of restrictions allowing the
Junior students to sing together once again.  In Term 3 the choir had continued to work hard on their
rhythm and composition skills and were individually learning their parts of the song "He Has Done
Marvellous Things" in anticipation of their return to group singing. It was fitting to celebrate with this
song which praises God for His goodness towards us in bringing us through such challenging
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times. The choirs enthusiasm was evident in their performance. 

Well done Junior Choir.

Miss Simone Rapisarda
Senior School Teacher - Creative Arts
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